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City of Barrie Hedbern Subdivision PH 2 – Approval 
of Engineering Conditions and Drawings 

  
 
 

To  Mayor A. Nuttall and Members of Council 

Subject  Hedbern Subdivision PH 2 – Approval of Engineering 
Conditions and Drawings 

Date  February 26, 2025 

Ward  6 

From  M. Banfield, Executive Director of Development 
Services  

Executive Member Approval  M. Banfield, Executive Director of Development 
Services 

CAO Approval  M. Prowse, Chief Administrative Officer  
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform members of Council that in compliance with 
General Committee Motion 09-G-391 the Engineering Conditions and Drawings associated 
with the Hedbern Subdivision PH 2 are substantially finalized. The Hedbern Subdivision   
PH 2 is located on the north side of Ardagh Road, west of Patterson Road and east of 
Ferndale Drive South – see Appendix B. 
 
Approval of the Engineering Conditions and Drawings will clear the way for registration of 
the Plan of Subdivision (subject to certain financial and legal conditions) and for the initiation 
of full construction, anticipated to start in 2025. 
 
A copy of the Engineering Conditions has been uploaded accompanying this memo for your 
review.  Please forward any questions or comments to Barb Perreault, Manager of 
Approvals, at Barb.Perreault@barrie.ca by March 12, 2025.    
 
Appendix: 
 
Appendix A – General Committee Motion 09-G-391 
Appendix B – Subdivision Location 
 
Memo Author: 
 
N. Rush, Development Services Technologist, Development Services 
 
File #: 
 
D12-448 
 
Pending # (if applicable): 
 
Not Applicable 
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